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Welcome Back

Hello Chet F. Harritt STEAM School Families!

As Principal of Chet and on behalf of our Vice Prinicipal, Mrs. Benedetto,
teachers, and staff, please accept my first official "Welcome" to the 2022-
2023 school year.

This brief newsletter is being sent to our incoming families and contains a few
details about getting ready for the first day of school: August 24, 2022.

There will be more communication before school begins.
That said, please take a look below for some important information.

I am looking forward to partnering with you to make this year an incredibly
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FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL VN
August 24, 2022 \
School starts at 7:45am! W‘





Ted Hooks, Principal

fun, powerful year of learning. 

Sincerely,
Ted Hooks

Welcome Back Video (9 Minutes)



CLASS LISTS

The District will be posting the 2022‐23 school year
class list online. This list will be available on
Tuesday, August 23rd after 6:00 PM.   To find your
child’s class list for 2022‐23 School Year, please visit
the school or District website (www.santeesd.net). 
The online class list will be password protected. The
password for CHET is STEAM. This password is case
sensitive and only good for Chet F Harritt STEAM
School.

SCHOOL SCHEDULE
Our basic school schedule remains
unchanged from last year.

7:40 am   TK-8  Students Line Up
7:45am   Classes Begin* 
11:15am   TK Dismissal 
1:35pm  K-3 Dismissal
2:01pm  4-8 Dismissal

The schedule to the left is our draft
schedule and will become official
shortly. I will share the official
version when it is finalized. We do
not expect significant changes.

*State law recently changed start times
for comprehensive Middle Schools and
High Schools. As a K-8 campus, we are
considered an elementary campus. Our
start times were not affected.

SCHOOL 
SUPPLIES

If you are looking for school

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/AqR6vhDKEl5m_1jqX59hwQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk3B-vP0QXaHR0cDovL3d3dy5zYW50ZWVzZC5uZXRXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmLyL-z6Yn08Vk9SFEluZm9DRkhAc2FudGVlc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB


supplies right now, you can
always check our school
webpage. Under
Resources>Parent
Resources, you will find
"Class Supply Lists." for
grades TK-8.

The direct link to that page
is HERE.

The community is also
generously offering the
Buddy's Backpacks giveaway
this Saturday at 9:00am in
the Rio Seco School parking
lot.

Finally, no student should
worry about school supplies.
At Chet, we have what kids
need. Please reach out to us
and we will arrange for your
child(ren) to receive what
they need for the first day of
school. Email:
infocfh@santeesd.net to
make arrangements.

UPCOMING EVENTS
August 15   Office Reopens to the Public
August 20   Backpack Give Away (Rio Seco School Parking Lot 9:00AM)
August 23   Class Lists Posted on District Website
August 24   First Day for Students 2022-2023 School Year

September 8  Back to School Night
 5:00-6:00   Grades TK-3
 6:00-7:00   Grades 4-8

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/xrAGg7AkW9qzbIwbVH2VIg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRk3B-vP0RoaHR0cDovL2NmaC5zYW50ZWVzZC5uZXQvcmVzb3VyY2VzL3BhcmVudF9yZXNvdXJjZXMvY2xhc3Nfc3VwcGx5X2xpc3RzX3dpc2hfbGlzdHMvY2xhc3Nfc3VwcGx5X3dpc2hfbGlzdHNXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmLyL-z6Yn08Vk9SFEluZm9DRkhAc2FudGVlc2QubmV0WAQAAAAB
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Click for the Santee School District Current and Future Calendars
Click for the Chet F. Harritt Website Calendar

Looking for a past newsletter? Use the button here:
You will be taken to a webpage of past newsletters. Cheetah Chatter Archives

Santee School District would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from
our list, please contact Santee School District directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through
our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm: Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents,
students and staff through voice, SMS text, email, and social media.
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